
 

 

SUMMER ON THE AVE POP-UP SERIES 

As a follow up to the widely popular Holiday on the Ave pop-up retail event, the Hill CDC will again give 

a select group of aspiring vendors/retailers an opportunity to operate a pop-up storefront on the Center 

Avenue Corridor the final Friday of each summer month as a part of our Summer on the Ave series.  

The Summer on the Ave Pop-Up Dates are: 

June 24, 2016 

July 29, 2016 

August 26, 2016 

September 30, 2016 

PROGRAM REQUIREMENTS:   

 Vendors must have completed the Minority Networking Exchange Vendor Certification training. 

Please contact Vernard Alexander at admin@minnetexch.com to register for the next 

certification.  

 Food Vendors must have necessary permits to comply with food safety regulations. Food must 

be prepared in a commercial kitchen.  

 Vendors must be available to operate in the space from 9a.m to 5pm 

Selected vendors will be sent a Vendor Pricing Package with more information. 

Packages will be priced as follows: 

Summer Fling - One-Time Pop-Up - $25.00 

Double the Fun - Two Pop-Up Dates -$40.00 (If paid for in advance) 

Third Time Charmer - 3 Pop -Up Dates - $60.00 (If paid for advance) 

Committed Connection - 4 Pop-Up Dates - $75.00 (If paid for in advance) 

Applications must submitted by June 21, 2016 at 4:00pm. Invoices will be distributed to accepted 

applicants on June 20th. Payment must be received within 24 hours of invoice to reserve your spot. 

Interested vendors apply at: http://bit.ly/summerontheave. 
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